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No more incentives for attracting even more homeless population to Oregon, 

especially by taxing purchases which have nothing to do with the root cause of the 

problem.  These Democrat driven ideas continue to fail spectacularly and now quite 

visibly in big cities all over America, yet this law continues to create more of the 

same.  Legalize hard drugs and look what happens, insanity. 


